
 
 
From our entire team at Gainesville Dermatology, please know we are thinking of you 
and your families during this difficult time. 
 
Our highest priority is the safety, health, and well-being of our patients and staff. As 
members of the medical community, we follow the latest updates from the World Health 
Organization, the CDC, and fellow members of the medical community regarding public 
health developments. 
 
The cleanliness of our office is always a top priority for us, and now more than ever 
we’re ensuring regular cleaning procedures as well as increased sanitation methods are 
followed. We have increased the frequency of cleansing door handles, bathrooms, 
treatment rooms, and our lobbies and we have also removed all magazines and 
brochures in the waiting room. It is also our policy for staff to wear masks and to 
incorporate hand sanitation into their daily routines. 
 
We ask that for the foreseeable future our patients avoid bringing any family members 
or guests to their appointment.  If it’s necessary for someone to accompany you to your 
visit, please limit it to ONE person. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your cooperation in joining us to guard the health and safety of 
our patients and staff. We hope that you have confidence in us as we expand our 
cleaning and health safety measures during this time. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to ask any of our providers or staff. 
 

- Your Gainesville Dermatology and Aesthetic Center Team 
 


